
City and Borough of Juneau
Engineering Department

155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Telephone: 586-0490  FAX: 586-4530

October 1, 2013

RE: Capital Park sidewalk Removal
RFQ No. E14-122

Tim Henricksen
Henricksen Constructors, Inc.
P.O. Box 34632
Juneau, Alaska 99803

Dear Mr. Henricksen:

Your quote of $10,200 is the lowest quote received for the above-referenced project. The City and
Borough of Juneau will accept your quote and is initiating award.

Please submit a current certificate of insurance.  Requirements are specified in the Request for
Quote.

We appreciate your interest, and thank you for submitting a quote for this project.  We are currently
processing a Purchase Order.  Once that is issued, and proof of insurance is received, we will issue
Notice to Proceed.

The other responses to this Request for Quotes are as follows:

BIDDERS TOTAL BID

O’Donnell Construction $10,700.00

CuttingEdge Development, Inc. $16,220.00

North Pacific Erectors, Inc. $16,357.00

Silver Bow Construction Company $26,900.00

A quote was received from Admiralty Construction, but it was non-responsive, since it
was received after the deadline for Quotes.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Mannix
Contract Administrator

c: John Bohan


